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Hi Folks,


This update came from Lois this morning and she asked that I send it along to all our friends 
who have email addresses.


“Greetings- We have arrived safely in America, and are busy working to get into new churches.  
The trip went well and God blessed Lois and she felt fine the whole forty-three hours they were 
traveling.  Things are going well in Kenya and the guys there are working hard to carry on the 
work.  We praise God for His faithfulness.


Blessings- K3 (that is our new signature for the Kenya three- Lois, Shad, and Fitz)


Note: If you would like to contact Lois personally you can email her at her usual address: 
hoytholo@gmail.com


Blessings-  Sue
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